
AAUW Birmingham Branch

Summer Reading
To keep you informed and up-to-date on what is happening in

the Branch and Foundation duting July and August 2025
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Modern Art Group visits Michigan Centeral Station on May 22. 
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A heartfelt thanks from Bound Together 

Our Bound Together Benefit at The Crofoot was an amazing success - in large part due to 
the support of our many friends at AAUW-Birmingham! Members crowd-sourced a 
beautiful raffle basket, and there was an "AAUW table" organized by Katie Wiese that 
brought members out for what we hope was a truly enjoyable afternoon. (Check out some 
photos below!) We are so grateful for the commitment of AAUW to volunteering for tutoring hours,
generous outpourings of donations for our annual Shopping Day event for students, and 
active support of our mission of education and nutrition for children in Pontiac. Thank you, 
so much, not just for being a part of our village, but being its leading edge in so many ways! 

Michele J. Wogaman 
Executive Director, Bound Together 
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AAUW members volunteer at Forgotten Harvest on June 4th.

Two scholarship recipients from
24-25 meet two new scholarship
recipients for 25-26 for breakfast.
They shared advice and
encouraged the new girls to go to
NCCWSL next May.

Cathy Hurley with 25-26 Birmingham
Scholar, Alanood Btoush.
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